
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:   
 
FROM:   Jeff Spackman at jspackman@frontlineroadsafety.com or Cell: 720-453-0581 
 
DATE: July 16, 2021 
 

 

Severity of Incident...........................................Possibly Severe 
Contact Person .................................................Emily McKinley at emckinley@stripe-a-zone.com 
Location ............................................................Stripe-A-Zone, Grand Prairie, Texas 
Department of Incident ....................................Field Operations 

 
YOUR IMMEDIATE ATTENTION TO A SIMILAR SAFETY SITUATION 

COULD PREVENT A POSSIBLE SEVERE INJURY! 
 
Did you know that recently line on a paint machine broke as our employee was moving 
from one area to the next?  It sprayed him in the face and chest but did not get into his 
eyes because he was wearing his safety glasses.  Thankfully, wearing his safety glasses 
prevented possibly very serious eye injuries.  Make sure that your employees are always 
wearing eye protection when operating any equipment.  Additionally, make sure that you 
have SDSs available at all times when on job sites just in case an incident involving a 
chemical occurs on the job. 
 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 
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